anesota Pollut|on Control Agency

June 19, 2000

Mr. John Ewert
795 Colorado Street
Hutchinson, Minnesota 55350

Mr. Jeff Weis

Weis Oil / Dettmer Oil Company
600 East Lincoln

Fairfax, Minnesota 55332

bRE: Completion of Land Treatment Soil Momtormg Requirements/ Petroleum Tank Release Site
File Closure
Site ID#: LEAK00001940

Dear Mr. Ewert and Mr. Weis:

On October 22, 1998, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) issued a letter of approval for
land treatment of petroleum-contaminated soil excavated from the site referenced above. The approval
letter specified that additional follow-up monitoring of the land-treated soil is required at the land
treatment sites.

The MPCA staff has received and reviewed the monitoring results for soil samples collected at -
the land treatment sites. The results indicate that the soil has been adequately treated. Therefore,
‘no further follow-up soil monitoring and tillage are required for this soil.

Be pleaée be aware that this letter also closes the MPCA file for the above-referenced petroleum tank
release site, as explained in the No Further Work Required at Leak site/Off-Site Analysis Required at
Land Application letter dated November 30, 1998. :

Please contact me at (507)285-7302, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
. Brian Livingston -
Project Manager
Site Remediation Section
Rochester Subdistrict / South District

BL:ml
cc: Marcia Pelzel, City Clerk, Fairfax
Edwin Homan, McLeod Co. Solid Waste Admin. (Land Treatment Facility), Glencoe
Doug Knutson, Renville Co. Solid Waste Admin. (Site Generating), Olivia
Matt Johnson, WCEC, Morris
Petrofund Staff, Minnesota Department of Commerce, St. Paul
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